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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Artemus Anderkay <artemusga@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2012 9:54 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: 1759 Maryland Ave E

Attachments: IMG_2041.JPG; IMG_2042.jpg

Marcia, 

 

As the correction noticed stated, 'the guardrail is not a requirement to have'.  Therefore I removed the guardrail 

that had around 4 inches of wiggle from center (2 inches each way).  Please see attached photo.  The other rail is 

firm. 

 

The removal and picture of removal therefore would not require any further re-inspection fee. 

 

Thank you 

Art Anderkay 

 

 

 

 

--- On Sun, 8/12/12, Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

 

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: 1759 Maryland Ave E 

To: "artemusga@yahoo.com" <artemusga@yahoo.com> 

Cc: "Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)" <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Date: Sunday, August 12, 2012, 5:59 PM 

Good Day Artemus,  

  

I asked a building inspector to go by the property and take a look at the steps.  I think that will be happening 

Monday or Tuesday of this week.  I'll email you right away to let you know if there is a finding that the steps 

are unsound.  I expect that they will be just fine.   

  

Marcia Moermond 
 

 


